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CORE 
PROCESSES 

 

 
Always adhere to 

infection  
prevention 
practices 

Employee Spotlight 
 

Congratulations to Mike Phenicie, Plant Operations, who celebrated 13 years of service at The 

Bellevue Hospital (TBH) in July. 
 

Mike is the 2nd shift Plant Operations “Jack of All Trades” man at The Bellevue Hospital. Mike is 

always willing to help others here at the hospital. Prior to his employment at TBH, Mike 

farmed with his dad and sprayed crops for Sunrise Co-op for 18 years. 

 

Mike grew up on a farm in Huron County raising cattle and farming with his Dad. He also has a custom spray 

and pesticide license. In his spare time he enjoys four wheeling and listening to AC/DC. Mike’s most  

memorable vacation was to New Orleans, but his true dream vacation is to go to Hawaii. 

If Mike could list one accomplishment he is most proud of he would definitely tell you it is being a father. Mike 

has a thirteen year old son, Brett who he loves.   

 

Congratulations Mike on your service and your dedication to TBH!   

Mike Phenecie 
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New  

Employees 

 
Please welcome 

these new      

employees to 

the Family of 

The Bellevue        

Hospital: 

 

 

Krista Gerber, 

Diagnostic 

Imaging 

 

 

Kimberly 

Kaseman, 

Med/Surge 

 

 

Katelynn 

Smith, ER 

 

 

Megan Smith, 

Family 

Birthing 

Center 

 

 

 

37th Annual TBH Foundation Golf Outing A Success! 

 

The 37th Annual Foundation Golf Outing of TBH was held on  

July 19 at Green Hills Golf Course in Clyde, with the proceeds  

to benefit the Hospital Foundation. 

  

The Buckeye Medical, Inc. team (see photo) shot a  

13-under-par 58 to win the Mixed Flight Division. Members of  

the team were our own Marianne Schoen (Revenue Cycle),  

Jeff Kashian, Todd Moore and Tim Phillips. 

 

Prizes were awarded during the dinner to the following winners: Open Division: First place (56) – 

HPA Insurance; second place (56) – TeamHEALTH; third place (57) – Pepper Construction. 

Mixed Division: First place, (58) – Buckeye Medical, Inc.; second place (61) – Janotta & Herner; third 

place (63) – Wal Mart. 

 

The outing even had a hole-in-one, by Rob Walker from the Steinle Chevrolet-Buick Team. Walker’s 

single shot was on hole number 7, winning him a four day golf resort vacation. 

  

Field prize winners for closest to pin 2nd shot, closest to the pin tee shot, closest to the pond (not in) 

from tee shot, longest drives, and longest putts were also awarded. 

 

The 38th annual Foundation Golf Outing is set for Wednesday, July 25, 2018, at Green Hills  Golf 

Course.  

Centennial Cookbooks for SALE! 

 

TBH’s Centennial Cookbook is here, and is available for sale at TBH’s Gift Shop, or 

online at www.tbhfoundation.com. The cookbook is $17.25 plus tax and proceeds will 

benefit TBH Foundation Women Mammography Fund and Wellness and Walking Trail.  

 

The cookbook contains over 300 of the tastiest tried-and-true recipes from TBH employ-

ees, family members, friends and community members. 

Special features also include cooking tips and tricks, measurement conversions and 

more! We hope you consider taking home this piece of TBH history! 


